
DCC – Dearborn Contracting Company  .  .  .  .  .
Dearborn Contracting Company contributing to
FCA’s Big Push in Detroit

Dearborn Contracting Company teaming with Brix Corporation and FCA to deliver
SUV’s built in the Motor City

Dearborn Contracting Company and Brix Corporation, are partnering to complete work at the
new, FCA - Mack Avenue complex.  This is our first opportunity to serve Brix Corporation as a
subcontractor.

The work is part of FCA’s $1.6 Billion investment in the construction and renovation of the
existing Mack I and Mack II facilities that have been serving FCA for decades.

The project is a fast-track project with initial deliveries of materials to be on-site within a week.
Work activities include the furnishing and installation of support steel for the new restroom
areas, support steel for roof openings necessary for mechanical equipment, embedded bearing



plates, and acoustical metal decking. As noted, initial deliveries will occur almost immediately,
with the majority of the work scheduled for October/November of this year.

Project Management duties are being handled by Luay Nseir and field operations are being
managed by Tony Lord.  We look forward to a long and cooperative relationship with Brix
Corporation. Additionally, we are very pleased to be part of this substantial and critical project
for Detroit and the Metropolitan Detroit region.


